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'NORTH LEEDS
Appropriate Technology
The North Leeds AT Group has

an impressive line-up of meetings

for the coming month. All meet-
ings are open to the public and
free of charge.

TREE PRUNING & GRAFTING WORKSHOP
An informal workshop -on the
care of fruit trees will be held
Sunday,April 29 at 2 pm,at Sky-
croft Camp near Chaffey's Locks.

Call 359-5491 for directions.

NATURE WALK & MASSAGE
On Sunday,May 13, we'll meet
at 2 pm for a walk in the woods
with a naturalist,Dave Alguire.
This will take place at the
Adams/Jones woodlot( 1 km east
of Hwy.“32ion Taylor Sideroad.
Following the walk,a foot and
head massage workshop will be
held.These age old massage tech-
niques are effective in reliev-
ing tension,inducing relaxation
and may add a new dimensilon tO
your life!: Call 382-4947 for
information or directions.

Beverly Senior Citizens Club

The regular monthly meeting of the
Beverly Senior Citizens Club took the
form of a Noon Day Luncheon with the
Senior Citizens Club of Seeley's Bay
as guests. There were over 50 in
attendance and all enjoyed a delicious
meal. Happy Birthday was sung for
Mrs. Talbot and Mrs Gifford. A short
business session was held. After a
recital of accordion music by Dennie
Hengerveld of Brockville which pleased
the gathering very much, 'O Canada"
was sung to open the meeting, with
Mrs Talbot presiding and Vera Sheridan
at the piano. The President of the

TONY'S TEXACO

Junction Highway 15 & 32
387-3334

groceries

lubrication

Try our new car wash

THE FRIENDLIEST STORE AROUND

Visiting club introduced his members
and expressed thanks from the club

for the invitation to join with
'Beverly" and enjoy the buffet luncheon.

A letter of thanks was read from the
Newboro Club, who had been guests last
month. The zone president Mr. Gifford
was present and spoke briefly about
the Kingston Convention being held
again at Queens University in August.
He also spoke about the Zone Rally
being held at Delta on June 23 in the
school auditorium. Mr. Blair of
Toronto will be the guest speaker for
this occasion. He urged every club
to get their resolutions in time to
be dealt with at the Convention at

Kingston.

The president reminded the members
of the ticket sale on an Afgan and
the booth at Delta Fair.

The Royal Anthem was sung and an
afternoon of games and fellowship
was enjoved.

The Secretary Treasurer Mrs. Dionne
Kirby gave the monthly report and

Mrs. Hazel McCrady submitted the report
of the sick Committee.

DEADLINE

All material and advertisements should
be submitted by the Friday preceding the
fourth Tuesday of the month.
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! HARLEM ROAD PORTLAND, ONTARIO
PHONE 272-2734

TUESDAY - WEDNESDAY - THURSDAY SATURDAY - 10 AM.TO 6 P.M.

- FRIDAY -10 AM. TO 9 P.M.
SUNDAY - NOON TO 5 P.M. - CLOSED MONDAY -
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NEW ITEMS ARRIVING WEEKLY, SO DROP IN AND BROWSE
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